
 

 
Primary Election Day Is Tuesday- GET OUT AND VOTE!!  
 
Primary Election Day is this Tuesday, June 2. Polls will be open from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.  
 
There will be two polling locations in the Township. Precincts 1-1, 1-3 and 2-1 will vote at 
Wissahickon High School and precincts 1-2, 1-4 and 2-2 will vote at the Wissahickon School 
Administration Building.  
 

 
 
Montgomery County has established five drop-off locations for ballots. All ballots must be 
deposited by 8 p.m. on Tuesday, June 2.  
 



 
 
 
For more information, visit Montgomery County Voter Services.   
 
Congratulations Class of 2020   

The Township offers best wishes to all the students of the Class of 2020. The coronavirus has 
disrupted graduation ceremonies but it cannot take away from the many accomplishments of 
students throughout the Township and the region. We know you will go on to great things.  

The Wissahickon High School Class of 2020 will mark graduation with a car parade beginning at 
noon on Thursday, June 4. Please note the parade route and come out and congratulate them on 
their accomplishments.    

https://www.montcopa.org/753/Voter-Services
https://www.wsdweb.org/


 

 
 
 
Montgomery County Expected To Go To Yellow Reopening Phase Next Week  
 
Montgomery County and other counties in southeastern Pennsylvania are expected to move to 
the state's yellow reopening phase on June 5, Governor Wolf said last week.  
 
Click here for the Governor’s announcement on reopening 
 
Click here for information on Pennsylvania’s reopening plan and guidelines for yellow and green 
phases   
 
Lower Gwynedd will still have restricted access to the building and continues to encourage 
residents to call 215-646-4302 to reach the Township or for a quicker response by emailing 

https://www.governor.pa.gov/newsroom/gov-wolf-adds-eight-counties-to-yellow-and-17-to-green-on-may-29-remainder-to-yellow-on-june-5/
https://www.governor.pa.gov/process-to-reopen-pennsylvania/
https://www.governor.pa.gov/process-to-reopen-pennsylvania/


contactus@lowergwynedd.org . We will return all messages in a timely fashion. The Township 
is in contact with health agencies and Montgomery County as part of planning for the reopening 
phases.  
 
 

 
 
 
Coronavirus Resources 
 
Lower Gwynedd Township coronavirus page 
 
Montgomery County coronavirus hub 
 
Pennsylvania Department of Health 
 
CDC 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Update 05.29.2020 

mailto:contactus@lowergwynedd.org
https://www.lowergwynedd.org/general-information/covid-19-coronavirus.aspx
https://data-montcopa.opendata.arcgis.com/pages/covid-19
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

